From: Theresa Lamagni _

Sent: 21 January 2018 21:42

To: Lester, Robert

Cc: Beales, Danny (Councillor); Apak, Meric (Councillor); Susanna Miller
Subject: planning application for 68a-74a Rochester Place NW1 (2017/6209/P)

Dear Mr Lester,

Having reviewed the proposed plans for the development behind our garden, | am truly alarmed by these proposals
and wish to register my objection. The planned construction would have a very detrimental impact to us as it would
‘loom’ over our garden and house, blocking out sunlight and sky from the rooms on the garden side of our property,
being a mere few meters from them. The proposal is truly made with disregard for us as immediate neighbours as
clearly it will be very oppressive. As well as losing daylight inside the house, our garden would also suffer from
considerable loss of direct sunlight, with a knock on effect on all the wildlife currently visiting to feed on flowering
plants. We bought the house because of the south-facing sunny garden; as you might imagine, the prospect of being
left with shadier ‘yard’ overlooked by this development is quite upsetting.

| trust and hope you will take my objection into consideration in deciding the fate of the proposal.
Yours sincerely,
Dr Theresa Lamagni

51 Rochester Road
London NW1 9JL



